
 

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 17 of 2019 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/ 56/95 Vol IX 

 

01 February 2019 

 

 

 

Mellieha Bay Reef Isolated Danger Light – RE-LIT 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 211A – Channels between Malta and Ghawdex 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Mellieha 

Bay Reef Isolated Danger Light Flashing 2 every 5 seconds in the following position:  

 

 Latitude (N)    Longitude (E)  Flashing 

 

 35º 58’.310    014º 21’.520   Fl(2)5s 

 

 

is now RELIT. 

 

 

Notice to Mariners No. 37 of 2018 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

Mariners are to note the above and give a wide berth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Position in WGS 84 Datum. 

 

Chart Affected: BA 211A, 194, 2537, 2538 
 
 


